Carolina Power & Light Company

December 11, 1981

File: NG-3514(B) Serial Ne.: NO-81-2047

Dffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

Uni:z2d States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D, C. 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 1}
DOCKET NO. 50-325
LICENSE ¥O. DPR471

REVIEW OF WESTINGHOUSE AS A FUEL SUPPLIER

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Carolina Power & Light Company is reviewing a propmsal b~
Westinghouse to supply BWR fuel for Brunswick Unit 1. We uruerstand
a tentative review schedule was estabiished in a meeting between the
NRC and Westinghouse on June 19, 1981. We would appreciate vour
proceeding with this review in the interest of maintaining the poiential
for licensing acceptance for Westinghouse BWR fuel supply.

Yours very truly,

‘

Vice President
Technica. Services

PWH/1r (9659)

},éai%csﬁoog%%

]

4717 revettevilig Street » P. O Box 1551 » Haleigt. N C. 276802




